
 

 

Village of Bald Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Special Meeting of the Planning Board 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Planning Board will 
be held on Tuesday, September 28, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will 
be held in the Multipurpose Room of the Department of Public Safety 
Building. The purpose of this meeting is to hold the annual organizing 
meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Deputy Village Clerk at 910-
457- 9700 ext. 1025.  
 
 

Carin Z. Faulkner 
Deputy Village Clerk 

 
 

 
 
Posted : 9/23/2021 


